Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 3:58 PM
To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2020-10-22

First Name: Paula

Last Name: Johnson

Title: N/A

Organization: "Self"

wciress: [
City: Houston

State: Texas

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

| live in Senate District 13, and the matter of redistricting is a major concern to me. At present, District 13 is the home to
several educational institutions, the Tier-1 University of Houston, and Houston Community College. It also is home to
the world renowned Texas Medical Center, and Downtown Houston which is the hub for many corporations and
International businesses. These entities engage in valuable community partnerships that has enhanced the economic,
educational development and cultural diversity for the residents in District 13. Changes in the redistricting of Senate
District 13 would have an impact on future developmental opportunities if partnerships were diminished because of
redistricting. As a former educator,| understand it's imperative for us to work as a community to create and sustain
pathways to success for our future generations.

Respectfully,

Paula F. Johnson
Retired Texas Educator





